
Proposing a vote of thanks, the Director Prof. Jahar Saha gave details about the achievements 
and future plans of the Institute. He said that IIMA had been listed the third best management 
school among the top management schools in the Asia Pacific region. Besides, the Institute in 
a bid to expand its activities in the international area was planning to launch two management 
training programmes in Sri Lanka in cooperation with the Maharajah Group. A three tier 
programme in Africa was also being considered. 

 

Prof. Saha also informed that a two- day seminar on the South Asian crisis had been planned 
as well as exchange programmes and tie-ups with four leading European management 
schools in Spain, Germany, Denmark and France. 

 

The Post Graduate Diploma in Management was awarded to 192 students including 22 female 
students. In this batch 19 graduates have specialised in Agriculture Management. The IIMA 
gold medal for scholastic performance was awarded to Sumit Rajpal, Avinash Agarwal and 
Vipul Bansal. The title of the Fellow of IIMA was conferred on 12 students for having 
completed the Fellow Programme in Management. 

 


